Dear Mr. Ferrater-Mora,

I am sorry to bother you once again, but I have been requested to ask you if you could possibly have a group of freshmen to coffee in the fall. The date would be September 25th, and the hour <u>either</u> form 3 to 4 o'clock that afternoon, <u>OR</u> from 8-9 o'clock in the evening.

If you are able to send me an answer by Monday, I will be in Pembroke-West; otherwise, I can be reached at

88 Millstone Rd. Wilton, Conn.

Thank you so very much, and have a nice summer!

Sincerely,

[Signatura]